
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
TO:  Members, Board of Education 

Dr. Carol Kelley, Superintendent of Schools 
 
FROM:  Dr. Alicia Evans, Assistant Superintendent for Finance and Operations 
 
RE: Disposal of Holmes Library Books  
 
DATE:  May 8, 2018 
 

 
Holmes School Disposal  
 
Last month, the Board of Education approved book disposal for Holmes because the media 
center is being expanded. However, additional library books are being weeded because they 
will not be needed for student use in the new space.  Attached is a list of books that are 
expected to be disposed. 
 
Please note that Irving School and Julian Middle School will present items for disposal for 
approval at the June 12, 2018 meeting. 
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